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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 11:31:05 AM


Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
A notice of rate change was emailed to customers on August 11th, 2025. The notice indicates
what the new rates will be, but does not indicate what the current rates are. In the interest of
transparency and informed decision making, current rates should be posted with new proposed
rates.


Name: Flavia Sendi Mukasa


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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